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AAU Chancellor promotes cooperation aspects with Bahraini
Universities 

Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh, AAU Chancellor, met Dr. Saleh Tawfiq Al Bakhit, Cultural Counselor
at the Embassy of the Kingdom of Bahrain, in a fraternal meeting to discuss a number of topics
of common interests, which would enhance the cooperation prospects between both parties.

At the Embassy of the Kingdom of Bahrain in Abu Dhabi, both parties discussed the ways to
consolidate bilateral relations, enhance scientific and academic cooperation, and exchange
experiences between Al Ain University and Bahraini universities.

Dr. Saleh had a brief on the AAU achievements since its establishment, most recent; the new
extension of Al Ain campus, which is designed according to the highest quality standards; the
new academic programs such as; Master of Criminal Sciences and Bachelor of Science in
Cybersecurity, where they aim to enhance the student’s skills to commensurate with the labor
market and keeps pace with the technology.  



Dr. Atatreh stressed on the importance of this visit, which achieves the vision of Al Ain
University in consolidating its relations with various local and international institutions.
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